
Friday 22nd March 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

To celebrate the end of our topic ‘Fun on the Farm’ and to further enhance the 

children’s learning, Mill Cottage Farm will be visiting the children on  

 

Friday 19th April 
 
This will be an exciting opportunity for the children to have a fantastic hands on 

experience. This day will involve the children seeing, feeding and holding a 

variety of farm animals. This is such a wonderful day and the children that have 

participated in the past still hold onto the fond memories. 

 

We are giving you plenty of notice of this trip as a payment of £5 is required 

to cover the cost of the day. We appreciate that this is expensive, however the 

joy and learning the children gain from such experiences is second to none. If 

you do not wish for your child to participate, please speak to your class teacher 

and a full curriculum will be provided at school for the day.  

  
On the day, children will need: 

• Full school uniform with a coat and sensible shoes (that could get 

muddy)  

 

 

Payment is due by Wednesday 15th April please as we have to pay the Farm 

before they visit. A payment plan can be arranged with the office if needed, 

please speak to one of the admin team.  

 

 

Many thanks 

The Year R Team.  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I give permission for my child _______________________________ 

to attend Mill Cottage Farm experience  

 

My child does/does not have any allergies to animals/fur 

My child will need the following medicine: 

 

_______________________________________________________ 

 

I enclose a payment of £5 

 

Signed_________________ Name (please print)__________________                  


